
I am asking for your support on HB5018.  Being a liquor agent in a small community provides a lot of challenges. Rents, insurance, 
wages and utilities all continue to increase but Agents compensation has not kept pace.  HB5018 offers the opportunity for Agents to 
be made whole again.  In order for us to meet current and future expense increases Agents need more compensation. Please vote 
yes on HB5018.


